

8th ANNUAL CONQUERING GROUNDS MUSIC FEST AND RELAPSE PREVENTION WALK



Outdoor Event Rain or Shine

www.musicfest2021.org

Dear Potential Sponsor and Donator,

Conquering Life Prison and Recovery Ministries (CLPRM) will be hosting its "8th Annual Conquering Grounds Music Fest and Relapse Prevention Walk" on Saturday September 11th, 2021.

This year's annual event will be held in Bensalem, PA and is **A Benefit to Help Fight Addiction**. It is our biggest opportunity to raise funds and awareness, and to convey a message of hope to our community while enjoying great music, food and an entire day of safe family fun.

Rates of addiction and overdose are skyrocketing! Last year over 6,000 people in Pennsylvania died from drug overdose. Pennsylvania is in a full-fledged epidemic.

CLPRM is a Nonprofit 501c3 Organization that offers financial assistance, counseling, resources, meetings and free outreach events to those battling addiction, those recently released from prison and those still incarcerated. We also have a scholarship fund that helps place those men and women into local short- and long-term treatment programs.

The 8th Annual Conquering Grounds Music Fest and Relapse Prevention Walk will be a large scale, highly visible community event. This benefit will be well attended and our biggest fundraiser of the year. We do not charge admission to any of our events, nor are there any fees for our services. An event of this size requires funds outside of our budget, so we are asking for your help.

Please consider making your 100% Tax Deductible Sponsorship/Contribution by going to www.CLPRM.org or www.musicfest2021.org (under the donation tab). You can also send a check to CLPRM, PO Box 1624 Southampton PA, 18966. We have set up some very attractive sponsorship packages (outlined on the next page). Whatever level of donation provided will make a great impact on this event and our community!

We will also be happy to offer you a Vendor Space to advertise/promote your business, services or resources and meet and greet all those attending in person! We ask that you please consider supporting CLPRM as a viable organization, now entering our 17th year of Ministry serving the local community with several different meetings and events each month! "COVID-19 remains a risk. Please abide by the PA Governor's and CDC's recommendations while at Christian Life Center."

A Heartfelt Thank You for your kind consideration. Together we can make a real difference in so many more lives!

"1 in 3 People know someone suffering from Addiction" - Please Help Us Save a Life!

Very Truly Yours,

Bob Sofranski